From: johnlawson

To: medboardconsultation

Cc:

Subject: Public Consultation on good Medical Practice
Date: Monday, 30 July 2018 7:13:00 PM

I would like to express my extreme concern over the changes to what constitutes good
medical practice.

The proposed changes would really mean that a Doctor would not be able to express an
independant opinion based on the symptons of the patient as they are presented to the
Doctor.

Yours faithfully,

John Lawson BEc IPA FFA RTA





